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Guidelines for Abstracts 

Participants presenting during the Professional Development Forum are asked to submit an English language 

abstract between 300-400 words. The abstract should address their involvement in the field of information and its 

relatedness and/or potential impact for grey literature. Along with your abstract, please also include a brief 

biographical note that will be used by way of introduction.  

Guidelines for Presentations 

Each presenter will have 20 minutes for their presentation, excluding Q&A. In order to guarantee a backup, you are 

required to submit an MP4 prerecorded video of your presentation by November 5, 2023. Before the forum begins, 

present a note to the Day Moderator with at least one pertinent question pertaining to your presentation that can 

be used during the Q&A and subsequent discussion.   

Guidelines for Full-Text Papers 

Should the Forum Presenter choose to submit a full-text paper for publication in the conference proceedings, their 

manuscript should not exceed 25 double-spaced pages. The size of the page can be either A-4 or 8½x11 inches. 

Credit all source material in your bibliography, references, and/or endnotes. A copy of your full text paper should 

arrive at the office of TextRelease on or before December 1, 2023 and a corresponding PDF should accompany the 

Word file by that same date. Your manuscript will also be eligible for publication in The Grey Journal. 

On behalf of the Program Chair and Committee, I look forward to your placement on the Conference Program and 

remain 

With sincere regards, 

Dr. Dominic Farace,

Program and Conference Director 


